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Attendance Cup Winners 

Congratulations to this week’s 
winners, our Year 1 classes 
had the highest attendance. 

Well done everyone! 

 

Forever Proud 
On Fridays, each class nominates their 
‘Forever Proud’ award winner who is 
announced in our whole school assembly and 
will receive their badge and certificate to take 
home. This week’s winners are: 

Year R Kandinsky Molly C 

Year R Matisse Orla H 

Year R Picasso Chay L  

Year 1 Hepworth Darcie T 

Year 1 Hockney Mya G 

Year 1 Monet Evie K 

Year 2 Goldsworthy Ousseynou G  

Year 2 Lichtenstein Olly L  

Year 2 O’Keeffe Aurelia B 

Year 3 Mondrian Lindsay P 

Year 3 Cezanne Tiffany M 

Year 3 Hokusai Eliza A 

Year 4 Kahlo Luwayna M 

Year 4 Moore Freija E 

Year 5 van Gogh Scarlett S 

Year 5 Egonu Sara C 

Year 5 Rousseau Adeeb B  

Played the most on Numbots all year Monet Class 

Played the most on TTRS all year Kahlo Class 

 

Kind Regards 
 
 
 

 

Sophie Gosden 

Headteacher 

 

 

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 

Please have a read through our latest news and the exciting 
things happening at The Mill. 

Year 6 Residential 

The children in Year 6 had the most 
amazing three days at Hindleap 
Warren this week. The trip’s highlights 
included a giant water fight which saw 
Miss P get soaked, rock climbing, 
shooting arrows, den building and rope 
challenges. Everyone also loved the 
night walk followed by a hot 
chocolate. All children were 
having the best time, making 
memories to last a lifetime! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Miller’s Cafe 

Exciting news, from September the Miller’s Café will be open 
on Wednesdays and Thursdays from 9am to 10am to parents 
and carers. We will be running drop-in sessions and are 
inviting advisors across the West Sussex County Council family 
network to come in for informal chats and advice. More details 
to follow shortly, we look forward to seeing you there!  

Picnic Surprise! 

Today we surprised the children 
with a special picnic lunch 
featuring DJ Eagle! All children 
had fun dancing, singing, 
enjoying time with their 
friends and performing in 
giant “Macarena” formation, 
which makes this special treat 
a lovely memory of this school year. 

Energy Kidz After School and Holiday Clubs 

We are pleased to announce our collaboration with Energy 
Kidz who will be providing wraparound childcare and holiday 
clubs launching from September 2022. The After School Club 
will run daily from 3.00pm to 6.00pm. For further information 
please visit http://www.energy-kidz.co.uk. To contact Energy 
Kidz directly please don’t hesitate to call their friendly 
bookings team on 0333 577 1533.  

 

 

` 

Important – Change to last day of Summer Term 

Please note that due to the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
an additional day of summer holidays has been instated 
by TKAT on Friday 22nd July. This will move our planned 
inset day to Thursday 21st July. The last day of school will 
now be Wednesday 20th July 2022. 

Makaton in Early Years 

For makaton this week, we have been signing to the song 
Three Little Birds 

The children have been so cute learning this! You can revisit all 
signing on our website. 

 

Diary Dates 
The Miller’s Café 
From September – 
Every Wednesday and Thursday from 9.00 to 10.00 am 

Year 6 Leavers ‘Pizza Picnic’ for Year 6 children 
(Lunch will still be required as usual) 
Monday 18th July 2022, during school hours 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
Tuesday 19th July 2022 at 2.00pm 

Summer Holidays 
Last Day of Term: Wednesday 20th July 2022 
Inset Days: Thursday/Friday 1st/2nd September 
Return to school: Monday 5th September 2022 

PTA Non-Uniform Day for ‘Young Lives vs Cancer’ 
Friday 23rd September 2022 
 
 
 

http://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SmD9ToGtK8Q
https://www.themill-tkat.org/makaton/

